
 
Welcome Back to the St. Petersburg Yacht Club! 

 
Dear Competitors, 
 
We’re thrilled to welcome you back for the 2025 Helly Hansen Sailing World Regatta Series at the St. 
Petersburg Yacht Club! We’re looking forward to another incredible event, both on and oG the water. 
 
This year, we’re especially excited to introduce you to our newly renovated downtown marina. Here are a 
few key updates and important details to review before your arrival: 
 
Exciting New Marina Features 

• Concrete Floating Docks 
Enjoy enhanced stability and durability with our upgraded dock system. 

• Pump-Out Station 
Conveniently located near the fuel dock, available for a $10 fee. 
Note: Fuel pumps are temporarily out of service due to hurricane damage, but we’ll keep you 
informed of updates. 

• Electrical Safety Updates 
Our new GFCI (Ground Fault Circuit Interrupter) system may trip power in response to certain boat 
electrical systems. Regular checks of your electrical systems are recommended to maintain power 
stability. 
 

Marina Guidelines 
• New Marina Layout 

Please take some time to familiarize yourself with the updated layout to make docking and navigation 
easier. 

• Personal Dock Boxes 
Under our updated rules, personal dock boxes are not permitted onsite. We kindly ask that you keep 
your belongings neat and organized, even while on the water. 

•  
Clubhouse & Onsite Information 

• Clubhouse Dress Code 
We ask all guests to review and adhere to the updated SPYC dress code during your visit. Please 
remember to remove hats when inside the building. 

• Helly Hansen Store 
This year, the Helly Hansen store will be located at the southern entrance, near the protest room, for 
your convenience. 
 

We’re delighted to host such an exceptional group of sailors and are committed to providing a welcoming and 
enjoyable experience for all. Thank you for choosing the St. Petersburg Yacht Club, and we can’t wait to see 
you on the water! 
 
Sincerely, 
Corey Hall 
Waterfront and Club Communications Director 
 


